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Corrections Needed for 2023 Annual Report
Carter - DNR, Jocelyn <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us> Tue, Jan 16, 2024 at 1:53 PM
To: lclanduse@esrta.com, lclanduse@lincolncountyco.us

Good afternoon Mr. Stogsdill,

Please see the attached letter that outlines the corrections that need to be made to the 2023 annual report submitted on 2
January 2024. You can re-submit the annual report at the website provided below. 

Thank you,
Jocelyn 
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Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106
Mailing Address: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216 https://drms.colorado.gov

Jared S. Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director

16 January 2024 
 
Ty Stogsdill 
103 3rd Ave 
Hugo, CO 80821 
 
Re: Eikermann Pit, Permit # M-2002-108, 2023 Annual Report 
 
Dear Mr. Stogsdill, 
 
The annual report for this mining operation is 60 days past due because of the Division requesting that some 
corrections be made to the report submitted on 2 January 2024. Please make the following corrections to 
the 2023 annual report no later than 27 January 2024. 
 
Corrections 

1. Question 4, please state that activity has begun. According to past annual reports the last date of 
activity was 1 November 2019. 

 
2. Question 6, please state that the mine is NOT in temporary cessation. According to Division 

records, the mining operation is not approved for temporary cessation. If the operation needs to go 
into temporary cessation status, please file the appropriate application and documentation 
according to Rule 1.13 and Section 34-32.5-103(11)(b), C.R.S. 
 

At this time, the Division is not seeking enforcement action for this issue. In the future, please submit the 
annual report, map, and fee for the operation by the anniversary date for the site, the 29th of October. 
 
Thank you for your timely response to this issue. Please contact me or the Division with any questions or 
concerns.  
 
Division: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, telephone number (303) 866-3567 
 
Jocelyn Carter: (303) 866-3567 ext. 8110 or (720) 666-1065 or jocelyn.carter@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Jocelyn Carter 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  Jared Ebert, DRMS 
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